
 

 

ACAAGATGCCATTGTCCCCCGGCCTCCTGCTGCTGCTGCTCTCCG

GGGCCACGGCCACCGCTGCCCTGCCCCTGGAGGGTGGCCCCACCA  

Year 4 Science Club – Summer 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4 children, 
 

Why study science? Science helps satisfy the natural curiosity with which we are all born: why is the 

sky blue, how did the leopard get its spots, what is a solar eclipse? Science is a way of discovering 

how things work today, how they worked in the past, and how they are likely to work in the future. 
 

 “Nothing in life is to be feared, it is only to be understood. 

Now is the time to understand more, 

 so that we may fear less” 

Marie Curie – the only person who has won a Nobel Prize in two different sciences. 
 

After running an Upper School Science Club for 10 years, I will start a Year 4 Science Club. This 

term, due to the uncertainty brought by Covid-19 I will run the club voluntarily. It will take place on 

Tuesday at lunchtime, 12:30 to 13:00 for 8 weeks starting on April 26th – there will be no session on 

June 21st; classroom to be confirmed.  

In order to cover the cost, a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child will be used to buy the 

materials needed for the experiments. To book a place for your child, please send payment and 

details by Friday 22nd April 2022: 

 

On-line payment to L Hernandez Ortiz  

account number 13617521 

sort code 20-29-90  

ref: Y4 Science + your child’s surname 

amount to pay: £10.00 

 

Otherwise, please hand cash or cheque 

to the school office with your child’s 

name and e-mail me their details. 

 E-mail: 

• their name 

• class 

• medical conditions, dietary restrictions and/or 

allergies 

• if photos and videos can/cannot be taken – to be 

shown only at WFJS 

• your name 

• your emergency contact number 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lorena Hernández  

spanish.science@pobroadband.co.uk 


